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News From Around PA 
Montgomery County’s 
Borough of North Wales 
passed a LGBTQ special rights 
ordinance by a vote of 7-1.  It 
will impact employment, 
housing and public 
accommodations i.e. 
women’s bathrooms will now 
be open to biological males 
who identify as female.  This 
becomes the 22nd Montco 
municipality to pass such.   

Three biological males who 
now identify as female want 
to throw out the state’s 
name-change law which 
prevents Pennsylvanians 
convicted of serious felonies 
from changing their names.  
Those felonies include 
murder, rape, voluntary 
manslaughter, involuntary 
deviate sexual intercourse, 
sexual assault, aggravated 
indecent assault, robbery, 
aggravated assault, arson and 
kidnapping.  PA’s Attorney 
General Josh Shapiro filed a 
brief asking the courts to 
dismiss the case and also 
noted that two of the 
plaintiffs had been convicted 

of aggravated assault and the 
other of rape. 

Open homosexual Robert 
Szwajkos, who currently 
serves on the Newtown 
Human Relations Committee, 
is now running for Newtown 
borough council.  He was 
instrumental in getting 
Newtown to pass a LGBT 
special rights ordinance. 

University of Pennsylvania 
students successfully shut 
down an event on 
immigration detention and 
deportation.  Their “concern” 
was the presence of retired 
ICE director Tom Homan. 

The State Library of PA  is 
establishing its first LGBT 
specific collection.  It will not 
be a “special collection,” but 
according to Director Sarah 
Greene, “Expanding our LGBT 
titles will now be an ongoing 
thing. It should and will be 
just a normal part of our 
regular acquisition process.” 

News From National Scene 
In a 2-1 decision a panel of 
judges of the 9th Circuit Court 
blocked efforts by the Trump 
administration to exempt 
religious organizations from 
Obamacare requirements 
that force employers to 

provide birth control as part 
of healthcare insurance. 

Dearborn, Michigan public 
schools will begin only 
serving meat that is prepared 
with the approval of Muslims. 

The University of Oklahoma’s 
Department of Women’s and 
Gender Studies is hosting 
“Fighting for Abortion Access 
is Love.”   

According to ICE, sanctuary 
city Los Angeles releases up 
to 100 criminal illegal aliens 
daily! 

Virginia Supreme Court heard 
oral arguments on behalf of a 
homeschooling family who is 
arguing their county’s schools 
do not have the legal right to 
demand a birth certificate 
and proof of residency, since 
such is not outlined in the 
states’ homeschooling law.   
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